
INCORRECT GATE IN OF DANGEROUS GOODS 
 

Ports of Auckland have recently received a number of Dangerous Goods containers that 
have been pre-advised as general containers or advised to the Road Office as such. Ports of 
Auckland considers this behaviour a serious issue due to the risk of health and safety risk to 
our staff and other users of the Port as well as it being a breach of Ports of Auckland’s 
Dangerous Goods licence. To deter this type of behaviour and highlight the seriousness in 
which POAL views this, there will be a penalty payment for any Road Carrier found to have 
exhibited the above behaviour.   
 
The Dangerous Goods penalty payment is as follows: 
 
$1000 + GST for failing to correctly advise Dangerous Goods cargo. 
 
This will be charged to any carrier failing to properly advise delivery of a Dangerous goods 
container at POAL terminals or failing to advise the POAL R&D office at POAL Multi-Cargo 
wharves. 
 
This charge will be in effect from 1st July 2011. 
 


